
Loganlea Road Upgrade 
UPCOMING NIGHT WORKS July 2024 

logan.qld.gov.au 
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Where Loganlea Road 

When From Sunday 21 July 2024 

Working 
hours 

7pm – 5am – Night works 

The start date may be delayed due to weather or construction conditions. 

If works are re-scheduled by more than 5 business days, we will let you know. 

What is happening? 

As part of the Loganlea Road Upgrade, SEE Civil will be undertaking night works from Sunday 21 

July 2024, carrying out road resurfacing works on the new southbound alignment. Construction 

activities will be ongoing for approximately 4-6 weeks, weather permitting. 

What can I expect? 

• Temporary traffic changes 

• Reduced speed 

• Odour during asphalting and sealing works 

• Increased truck movements 

• Increased noise and vibration 

• Watering down areas for dust control 

• Drone flights will occur intermittently throughout the project to capture progress and assist 

engineering 

• Temporary stockpiling of materials in the road reserve. 

Contact us 

If you have any questions or require more information, 

please contact our Community Relations Advisor. 

0438 024 294 

info@SEECivil.com.au 
roadcomms@logan.qld.gov.au 

Dear Resident, 

SEE Civil on behalf of Logan City Council wishes to advise of 
upcoming road resurfacing works. 
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